
and wide. We are still 

collaborating with the 

FLDC but it will now be 

run by the Caralee/

FLDC School Chaplain 

Jane Duff supported by 

an Education Assistant 

from FLDC and Marilyn 

Overy from Meerilinga. 

Jane has been looking 

forward to singing songs 

and supporting families 

and children next term. 

Please register your 

interest at the office. 

Don’t forget Parent 

Night is not far away; 

5.00pm – 7.00pm 

Wednesday, 19th of 

September. There will 

be a sausage sizzle for 

families (kindly provided 

by Winthrop Gardens 

IGA) and all classrooms 

and specialist areas will 

be open to view the 

work on display.  

I encourage all parents 

to engage with teachers 

on the night. Please 

book a separate time for 

a more in depth 

discussion on your 

child’s academic 

progress if you require 

it. 

Jason Shapcott 

Principal 

 

With swimming 

underway, I would like 

to thank all those 

parents and carers that 

were able to pay on 

time, and ensured that 

their children were 

ready to go. It is always 

a busy fortnight but 

things are going very 

well. We have had some 

difficulties with parents 

accessing ACTIVELINK 

at the City of Melville. 

We will need those 

payments in well ahead 

of time in future, due to 

changes in processing 

procedures implemented 

by the City. 

Our new STEM path is 

now open and I invite 

parents and children to 

think of an appropriate 

name. It became 

apparent, as students 

moved to and from the 

new Science Lab, that a 

goat track had formed 

which was made worse 

by the shade of the 

trees. The solution was 

to incorporate the 

Science-themed 

concrete stamps we 

already had from a 

community project and 

link our Arts (Music & 

Specialist Art) 

classrooms to the 

Science Lab. Therefore, 

the acronym STEAM 

(Science, Technology, 

Engineering, Arts & 

Maths), which is being 

used more and more, 

seems more 

appropriate. STEAM 

Way?? Have your say 

and let us know what 

you think. 

Our 0-4 Early Years 

Supported Playgroup 

recently had a break 

while FLDC Early Years 

teacher Michelle Green 

took leave. This has 

allowed us to re-

prioritise the playgroup 

towards Caralee 

families only; as the 

playgroup was so 

successful, many people 

had joined it from far 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 

 Tue, 4th Sep    

P&C Meeting 

 Wed, 5th Sep   

Assembly (A3,A1) & 

Uniform Shop 

 Fri, 14th Sep     

Faction Athletics  

Carnival 

 Wed, 19th Sep    

Assembly (B8) &  

Uniform Shop 

 Wed, 19th Sep  

Parent Night 

 Fri, 21st Sep     

Students Last Day 

 Tue, 9th Oct       

Students Return for 

Term 4 

Inside this issue: 

Swimming 

STEM / STEAM Path 

Parent Night 

 
REMINDER: Children are not 

permitted to play on playground 

equipment before/after school as 

there will be no duty staff. 



Silly Book Titles:  

“Crossing Roads Safely” by Luke Bothways; “A Terrible Nightmare” by Gladys Over; “World Atlas” by Joe Graffie 
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R ECEI VE  N EW SLET T ER S  V I A  E MA I L  :  S UBS CR I BE  N OW  

 

Dear Diary, 
 
Here I am at the Willagee Library admiring the   
amazing art work in the courtyard - oh, and you can 
get homework help here on Mondays and Thursdays 
between 3.00pm and 4.00pm.  
(You can get fruit too - how good is that!!) 
 
Rambo 

Rambo in Perth - My Blog 
 
Hello – My name is Rambo and I am a 
Story Dog.   
 
I volunteer at Caralee Community School 
and I love books and children – perfect!!!
I write a blog about some of the things 
I get up to while not volunteering.   

From the Chaplain 

Hi all, 
  
I hope you're enjoying 
Term 3.  
 
With the warmer weather 
making an appearance, it's 
a great opportunity to get 
outdoors.  Playing outside 
brings such great benefits, 
not just Vitamin D.  

 

Have a great week 

 

Jane Duff, Chaplain 

Book Week 2018 
 

www.freepik.com/free-vector 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://www.storydogs.org.au/
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On Friday 17th August, the Caralee     

Community School Choir performed at the 

massed choir event 'One Big Voice'.  

 

The students sang and danced with      

thousands of other students in front of 

family and friends at the Perth Arena.  

 

The Choir did an outstanding job, singing 

confidently in front of the large audience 

and demonstrating exemplary behaviour 

throughout the day.  

 

Special thanks goes to Ms Crawford, Ms 

Deery and Mr Atkins for their support at 

'One Big Voice'.              

 

Well done, choir 

members! 

 

Miss Rhiannan 

Longley 

 

 

Forty students were selected from Caralee 

to compete in our annual Interschool Cross 

Country last week at Manning Park.   

The students had trained hard during the 

term, and were competing against 11 other 

schools.  It was a fantastic day and all    

competitors completed either a 1.5km or 

2.25km run.  

 

Each and every student that raced did the 

school proud and pushed themselves to do 

the very best they could do.  Caralee CS 

performed extremely well, and congrat-

ulations to the following students who 

ranked in the Top 5 of their age group. 

 

Anthony Humes (Year 6 Boys) 1st    

Keira Paul (Year 6 Girls) 4th 

Jack Perryman (Year 5 Boys) 4th 

Luke Paul (Year 4 Boys) 3rd 

Sarah Heyden (Year 4 girls) 5th 

 

Well done to all the students that 

came to our morning training ses-

sions and tried out for the 

team.  Congratulations to all 

those who competed.   

 

Mr Sam Atkins 

On Wednesday, the 15th of August, Rick 

the Rock, the official West Coast Eagles 

mascot, and Bradd Dalzeill, a former West 

Coast Eagles player, visited Caralee.   

Rick the Rock and Bradd had some important 

messages for our students about keeping 

active with a minimum of 30 minutes exer-

cise each day, persevering, being a good 

team mate and showing resilience.   

Bradd summed up the message with the 

following message for Rick the Rock fans:  

It was a fabulous morning enjoyed by all 

students and staff!  A big thank you goes to 

Mr Acott for organising this event! 

 

Mrs Jennie Dawson, FLDC 

W E ’R E  ON  T H E  WEB :  WW W . CA R A LEE CS . WA . ED U . AU  

Choir  

Events 

2018 ‘One Big Voice’ 

Sport  

stands for relationships 

(being a good friend, team mate 
and having a support network)  

stands for optimism (staying 

positive) 

stands for calm 

(remembering 
strategies to stay 
calm when we feel 
angry, frustrated or 
disappointed) 

stands for Kindness 

(remembering to show kindness 
and respect to others) 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au


COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration Day: Saturday 1st September 2018 

Place: Len Shearer Reserve, Booragoon 

Time 9.00am to 12.00pm 

Clubs – Leeming, Palmyra/Bicton, Olympia, 

Brentwood, Bateman/Bullcreek 

Contact melvillereg@gmail.com 

www.melvilleroar.com 

mailto:melvillereg@gmail.com
http://melvilleroar.com/
http://melvilleroar.com/
https://secure.activecarrot.com/public/class/browse_holiday_program/693
https://www.ymcawa.org.au/caralee/before-and-after-school-hours-care

